ADDENDUM “A”

RFP #19-0910
For
Security Camera System at Social Services

THIS ADDENDUM HEREBY CLARIFIES, MODIFIES, or RESPONDS to QUESTIONS received regarding the Randolph
County Security Camera System at Social Services RFP# 19-0910 issued on Tuesday, September 10, 2019. This

addendum is being issued to notify potential Vendors of changes, additions, or needed clarifications that are
being made to the Request for Proposals # 19-0910.

The following is a question that has been received by Randolph County and the County’s response:

Question 1:  Milestone is requesting the SLC (license code) of the existing system before they will
release pricing for the (47) single device licenses. Would you be able to provide this?
Answer:

Per Milestone, it is not necessary to disclose our SLC number for quoting
purposes. We will disclose the SLC number to the awarded vendor.

Question 2:  Will a permit be required for this work?

Answer: No - low voltage doesn’t require a permit in Randolph County or in the City of

Asheboro.

Question 3: Does Randolph County have any cable labeling or color code standards to adhere to?

Answer: The cable color should be white and outlets should be labeled. We will provide

the labeling details after the project is awarded.

Question 4: Please confirm all work will be performed during normal business hours.

Answer: Work will be performed Monday through Friday from 8 am to 5 pm.

Arrangements may be made to work after hours or on weekends at the County’s
discretion.

Issued Thursday, September 26, 2019
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